
Waterton Biosphere Reserve 
invites you to share your 

thoughts about our Carnivores 
and Communities Program

The Waterton Biosphere Reserve is administering a social survey to better 
understand landowner perceptions of program effectiveness and participation 
in our Carnivores and Communities Program. Your response will help make an 

important contribution to understanding which issues with carnivores are 
most pressing, how we are doing with our Carnivores and Communities 

Program, and what may be required for future efforts. The more responses we 
collect, the greater our understanding will be. All responses are confidential 

and no personally identifiable information will be used in reporting. 

For More Information Contact:

Jeff Bectell at 403-653-2219 or 
jbectell@watertonbiosphere.com

To complete the survey, visit our website at: 

www.watertonbiosphere.com/cacpsurvey 

The online survey will be open until June 10th
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*For a paper version of the survey, contact Jeff Bectell using the information below*


